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Canberra Excursion  
Last week’s Canberra excursion was a great success. Students visited both Parliament 
Houses, Questacon, the War Memorial, The Art Gallery and the Australian Institute of 
Sport. They all enjoyed themselves, participated well, asked great questions and learned 
a lot. Canobolas PS was represented very well. We would like to acknowledge the PACER 
rebate which allowed us to reduce the cost of the excursion. Photos on next pages. Many 
thanks to Zylla and Mrs Hunt who did some baking for our afternoon teas! 
State Athletics 
Congratulations to Will Jones and Lucy Mellis who competed at the State Athletics carnival 
last week. They were picked up from our Canberra excursion early to travel to Sydney 
where Will competed in 100m, Long Jump and High Jump, and Lucy in the 200m and 800m. 
We were able to watch Will’s 100m heat via video link which was very exciting. Well done 
Lucy and Will – an outstanding achievement! 
Swim School 
Swimming lessons start next week. Mrs Carrigan will be at the pool from 8.45am. Students 
need to be dropped at the pool and they will be delivered back to school on a bus each 
day. Students should wear their swimming costumes to the pool and have their school 
uniforms including shoes and jumpers, packed in their bags. Please return notes as soon 
as possible; there are still some places. Lessons start at 9.30am. 
P&C Halloween Disco 
Many thanks to Bianca, Kate and the P&C team for organising a very enjoyable community 
event last week. There were truly ghastly costumes, trick or treating, pizza and dancing. It 
was a really fun night! 
Emergency evacuation 
During the week, the students had an emergency evacuation drill to practice procedures 
in case of a real emergency. Everyone responded quickly to the siren and knew what to 
do. For your information, in the case of a real bushfire evacuation, all students will be 
transported by Orange Buslines to Calare Public School according to our Emergency 
Management plan. We will communicate via Schoolstream.  
Remembrance Day  
On Monday 11th at 11am, all students attended a short Remembrance Day ceremony at 
our remembrance garden. Emelly, Cedar, Solomon, Caitlyn and Will led the service with 
explanations, a reading of Flanders Field and the last post.    
Band – Accounts 
Band accounts have been handed out today.  
Congratulations – UNSW Results  
UNSW Spelling    UNSW Science  
Distinctions – Caitlyn Thew   Distinctions – Caitlyn Thew 
Credit – Matilda Shiner   Credit – Summer-Lee Taylor, Beatrix Merrell        
       William Farrands 
Kindergarten Orientation 
Everyone was very excited about welcoming our 2020 Kindergarten class today!  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Calendar   
 

 

 
 

November 
 
 

20th  Kinder 2020 
Orientation Morning 

20th  Year 5/6 Assembly 
26th Aboriginal 

Engagement Day @ 
Orange Museum  

27th  Kinder 2020 
Orientation Morning 

 and Parent M/Tea  
27th  Year 4/5 Assembly 
18th- 29th       Swim School 

Program – Morning 
sessions x 10 days 

   

December 
 
 

2nd  Presentation Night @ 
OHS  

4th K/1 Assembly 
5th Responsible Pet 

Program K/1/2 
18th  Last Day of Term 4 
   
 
 
 
 

    Merit Awards Week 8  
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Remembrance Day 

  Term 4: Week 5 – 13th November, 2019 
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P & C News  
Email address canobolaspandc@gmail.com  

Facebook Page  
Canobolas Public School P&C 

 

CAKE DAY ROSTER 
Thursday 14th November 

 

Hatton, Cobb-Hamilton, Buckland, Finlay and Gordon  
IF YOU ARE UNABLE to provide cakes on your rostered day please 

contact MEL CAULFIELD 0432 021 169, asap 
** Due to allergies, please don’t send food containing any nuts ** 

REMEMBER TO CHECK SCHOOL STREAM ON A MONDAY TO SEE IF IT’S YOUR TURN TO BAKE FOR CAKE DAY 
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